Hey Little Musicians!!!  
Ms. Timmons has found some fun activities for you to do on GoNoodle! (Grades PK and K)
Just go to www.gonoodle.com and click “Families.”  Once you’ve done that, it’s free and simple!  Find the search icon in the top lefthand corner and type in “Music Education.” This will take you to all the fun lessons we do in class! Pick the one you want and boogie on!
For grades 1-5, check out Clever.com to login to Quaver’s Marvelous World of Music.  Make sure you select the option “Without Flash,” and follow the prompts for this week’s lesson! 
Keep singing!
Ms. T.
